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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 12:57 PM
To: 'Ed Lojko'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request

Good afternoon Mr. Lojko, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Ed Lojko [mailto:ed.lojko@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 12:52 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request 
 
Commissioners: 
 
According to information provided to me by the Seminole County 
Commissioners,  Seminole County’s 3 systems would be paying 70% of the rate 
increase. We would be subsidizing the other systems in the State. This may prove that 
there is no compliance with the State statute that requires a rate must be reasonable 
and not unfairly discriminatory. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ed Lojko 
130 Gum St. 
Altamonte Springs FL 32714 




